
 

This week, Class 4 concluded their Anglo Saxon topic with a double page 

spread focusing on the differences between the rule of England during Anglo 

Saxon times and the way in which the UK is ruled, and led, today. Year5 

and 6 also finished their dual narrative texts based on the Neil Gaiman   

version of Hansel and Gretel. The writing produced was fantastic and all 

children should be very proud of their hard work. Below are a couple of   

examples of our Topic double page spreads and an example of the writing 

process, including planning and editing a first draft before producing a final 

copy.   

 

  


